
To Members of the Senate Education Committee 

 

We are submitting written testimony to strongly urge a DO NOT PASS on HB1144. 

Gender neutral, single use bathrooms provide more privacy and safety for all students and 
demonstrate respect for peoples’ gender identity. Furthermore, this should not be 
legislated by the State legislature, but left to the local control of individual school districts.  

Thank you.  


